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Dear Parents and children,  

A very warm welcome back to the new term 
and school year. We hope you have had a  
really restful holiday and managed to make 
lots of memories with your families.  

Monday morning on the gate was a delight. 
The children looked so smart and happy to 
be returning into classrooms to their    
teachers. Thank you for welcoming me into 
your school community so warmly. We hope 
to keep you up to date with this fortnightly 
newsletter.   

We have lots planned and in store for the 
children, starting off with a plethora of 
clubs. We hope you take full advantage of 
this opportunity.  

On top of this, we have organised for    
Plymouth Argyle to continue to teach all of 
the year groups, a specialist dance teacher 
to come and teach the children in school 
time, and an after school club. Mrs. Pay is 
also taking on the role of Forest School lead, 
in which your child will have the opportunity 
to join her sessions throughout the year. 
Year 5/6 are learning the ukulele, the list 
goes on!  

We look forward to a productive year of 
learning partnership and will be looking for 
ways to bring you in to find out more about 
your child’s learning experience.  

I look forward to meeting you at the ‘Meet 
the Head’ informal session next Thursday.      

 

Mrs Evison  

Attendance 

Over the coming weeks, 
we will be competing 
within classes to see 
who can get the highest 
attendance. Our new 
school council will devise 
a reward each week for 
the lucky class.   

New School Council Members 

 

Reception: Sabien F 

Year 1:  Perran A 

Year 2:  Fin P 

Year 3: Morwenna S 

Year 4: Louis S 

Year 5: Tyler S 

Year 6: George C 

Clubs (letter out this week) 

3:15pm - 4:15pm 

 

Monday - Dance (Y3-6) 

Monday - Choral Speaking (Y3-6) 

Tuesday—STEM (Y3-6) 

Tuesday—STEM (YR-2) 

Tuesday—Well-being Club (All) 

Wednesday - Football (All) 

Thursday - Cross Country(Y2-6) 

Thursday - Eco Club (By Invite) 

Please see your class teacher for 
a letter if you haven’t received 
one.  

Dates for the diary 

 

17th September - Year 
3/4 Team building day 

19th September - 
Meet the Headteacher 
parent session (2:30pm) 

24th September - Year 
1/2 Team building day 

3th October - Richard 
Lander Open Evening 
for Y5/6 chn (5pm - 
8pm) 

15th - 17th October -      
Parents Evening 

17th October - Whole 
School Cross Country 
Race 

19th October - HALF 
TERM 



New Class Names 

We are proud to have chosen local mines as our new 
class names. 

Old 
name: 

New name: Class Teacher 

Class 1 Wheal Friendly Mrs. Keane 

Class 2 Wheal Harmony Ms. Shuttleworth 

Class 3 Wheal Busy Mrs. Burton 

Class 4 Wheal Luna Mrs. Watkins 

On Tuesday, Wheal Luna 
class had an amazing      
adventure at Camp    
Kernow! Then we all 
slept at school        
overnight!  

We had great fun     
making dens and ate 
loads of  sausages!  



Have you noticed we have started Facebook and Twitter 
accounts for the school.  

Please search: 

Facebook: Blackwater Community Primary School and like 
our page for updates and celebrations of the children’s 

learning.  

For Twitter, please search for: @BlackwaterSch 

Thank you  

Letters home 

Clubs letter 
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Class newsletters 

Uniform Reminder 

Please make sure your child 

has the correct P.E. uniform 

in school. We also ask them 

to bring wellington boots / 

outdoor shoes for rainy 

lunchtimes.  

New Eco Council Members 

 

Reception: Poppy C 

Year 1: Billie T-R 

Year 2: Lette C 

Year 3: Lucas B 

Year 4:  Flora M 

Year 5: Ellie S 

Year 6: Senan T 

Summer Reading 
Challenge 

Just a reminder that 
the reading challenge 
at St Agnes Library 
is nearly finished. 
Make sure you let 
them know if you 
have completed it.  



Star Learners of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: whole class!  

Wheal Harmony: Billie T-R 

Wheal Busy: Blake L 

Wheal Luna: Liam F 

Star Citizens of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: whole class! 

Wheal Harmony: Lette C 

Wheal Busy: Amelia V 

Wheal Luna: Alex R-P 

Well done to these children for showing excellent behaviour and learning attitudes. We are proud of you! 
We hope you enjoy your: certificate, lanyard to wear for the week, seat on the star table, privilege and a 
hot chocolate on Monday with Mrs. Evison!   

The way to get started is to quit talking and 
begin doing. (Walt Disney) 

High Five of Expectations 

This term, we are introducing new behaviour  
expectations for all children. These will support 
the children in making the right choices during 
the day and help us to chose the star citizen of 
the week. You are welcome to use these at home 
which will help communicate the same message 
and reinforce the values of Blackwater           
Community Primary School. 


